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 WINNERS! Philadelphia Eagles & 
our Sunday students and staff! 

Superbowl parties are a time for celebration, food and fellowship. 

PASS does not have an attendance drop-off this day.                                  
For many of our kids, every Sunday is better than            
Superbowl because they can do all of the above plus play 
tennis! PASS has truly become a family for us! 

 PASS 37   Super Bowl 0    (PASS has 37 weekends scheduled this year) 

Feb 9– Our high school students 

have a 41% growth in Math and  

39% growth in English lessons using  

Winward Academy this school year. 

Feb 9– Our new City of 

Phoenix partnership 

kids and PASS student- 

coaches presenting Jeff 

Sikes from USTA SW 

Marketing with a 

signed NJTL of Year 

poster. Thank You! 






